216 Queens Road, Aberdeen AB15 8D7J
Sunday, 31st March 2024

1.30pm

Stephen & Lynn would be delighted if you

could join them for a pest wedding barbecue

te celebrate with newlyweds
Mr & Mrs MacDonald
RSUVP

lynn.jewell@btinternet.com

by 1st February 2024




Jennifer and Matthew
30th March 2024
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